
 

 

 

 

 

From: Chris Reykdal 
To: Holmen, Jon 
Subject: Approved: Instructional Hours Review 
Date: Friday, April 2, 2021 9:56:22 AM 

*** External Email Warning! This email originated from outside of Lake Washington School District. Use caution
responding or opening attachments and links. *** 
Dear Superintendent Holmen: 

Thank you for submitting information to us about the percentage of instructional hours Lake 
Washington School District is offering your students in-person each week. We have reviewed 
your submission and determined that your scheduled time in-person meets the intent of the 
Governor’s requirement for the percentage of scheduled in-person instructional hours per week. 

Thank you for your continued work supporting your students, staff, families, and community. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Reykdal 
Superintendent of 
Public Instruction 
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